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Kindergarten and Year 1
This term we have been

using different art
techniques and mediums.
Last week we used finger

painting to paint our
Bundjalung word animals.
This week we are making

animal masks and crowns
for our heads.

Years 2 and 3
This term we have been

learning about bush
tucker needs and wants
for traditional Australian
Aboriginal people. They

are also learning the
positives and negatives
of British Colonisation
for Aboriginal people.

This term we have been
focussed on learning

about bush tucker and
the impact of British

Colonisation on
Australian Aboriginal

people. 

Years 4, 5 and 6
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“We would like to respectfully acknowledge the Bundjalung people who are the Traditional Custodians and First Peoples of the Land on which our school stands.” 

Albert Park Public School
Excellence, Innovation, Opportunity and Success

Term 1 - Week 11  10/04/2024   

All classes have an extra  
two words each week for
their Bundjalung words

of the week. 

All Classes

Bundjalung Language

Bundjalung

Bundjalarm        =

Burabi                  =

Meaning

Butterfly

Koala  
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title
Cross	Country

Yesterday, students whose attendance was higher that 95% for the term were
invited to participate in a pizza party as a thank you for such great attendance.
Attendance at school is the most critically important part of student education.
Did you know that if your child misses just one day per fortnight, over the 13
years of schooling that equals over a year of missed learning? Missed
opportunities to learn, build friendships and develop resilience. It might not
seem like much to have a day off here and there, but it all adds up. Please
ensure your child is at school, on time, every day they are able. 
Keep an eye out for our Term 2 attendance reward.

Congratulations to Mr Troy Davies, who was successful in
his application for a permanent classroom teacher
position here at Albert Park Public School. Mr Davies had
previously been employed here in a temporary capacity
for a number of years, however, recently had to return to
his substantive school. After a lengthy merit selection
process, Mr Davies was the successful candidate and will
take up his position on 2-3 Purple from Term 2 this year.
Many thanks to Mrs Waterfall for her amazing dedication
to 2-3 Purple class this term. We wish her well in her future
endeavours, which will hopefully include some casual
teaching with us. 
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High	Attenders	Pizza	Party

Holidays
We wish you all a
safe and restful
holiday and look

forward to seeing
everyone refreshed
and ready to learn in

Term 2.

Congratulations to those students who
have received 9 or more Deadlies and are
able to attend the Skating Rink on Friday.
Our Deadly Reward System encourages
students to be reflective of their own 
behaviours  and  make good choices in both  

the classroom and playground. 
It’s impressive to see so many 

students achieving these 
rewards. 

Messages from

Mrs Coleman

Classroom	Teacher	Appointment

Deadly	Rewards
It was so lovely to see so many students

participating in the school Cross
Country. Thankfully, the rains had

cleared, and students were able to enjoy
a beautiful day of sunshine.

Congratulations to all those students 
who will progress to the
next level. Thank you to

Mr Darby and all staff
for their organisation

and support.
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Students will need to be in the Clyde Campbell Car Park at 8.30am.
Look for the Albert Park Public School banner. Students are to wear full
school uniform and will need to bring their hats. We welcome any
parents who would like to march with their children. We ask that all
dress be neat and tidy, and men wear collared shirts. 
Students, other than School Captains, do not need to stay for the
ceremony and can be collected from the front of the Memorial Baths at
the end of the march. If students do stay, we suggest they bring a water
bottle and will need to be picked up at 10.00am. 

Date Item Venue Cost Time

12 April Deadly Rewards Day Skating Rink $10 -

12 April Last Day of Term 1 APPS - -

30 April First Day of Term 2 APPS - -

As often happens, ANZAC Day
(Thursday, 25 April) occurs during the
school holidays this year. We ask all
parents to support this important day
and have all our students attend. 
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WEEK 11PBL FOR
STAY IN BOUNDSSTAY IN BOUNDS

LEAVE AN AREALEAVE AN AREA

SEEK PERMISSIONSEEK PERMISSION
AND
TO
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